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                                       Approved by: ___________________ 

                                                                                                               Larry Grunn, Chair 
 

MARION TOWNSHIP 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

JUNE 27, 2017 
7:30 P.M. 

 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  LARRY GRUNN, CHAIR; BOB HANVEY; BRUCE POWELSON, VICE CHAIR; CHERYL 
    RANGE, SECRETARY; CLAIRE STEVENS 

     

MEMBERS ABSENT:  NONE 
 

OTHERS PRESENT:  ANNETTE MCNAMARA, ZONING ADMINISTRATOR 
     

******************************************************************************* 

 
CALL TO ORDER 

 
Larry Grunn called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 

 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

 
Bob Hanvey motioned to approve the agenda as submitted.   Bruce Powelson seconded.  Motion Carried 5-0.  

 

INTRODUCTION OF MEMBERS 
 

The members of the Planning Commission introduced themselves.   
 

CALL TO THE PUBLIC 

 
Larry Grunn opened the call to the public. 

 
No response. 

 
Larry Grunn closed the call to the public. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

April 25, 2017 Regular Meeting 
 

Cheryl Range motioned to approve the February April 25, 2017 minutes as submitted.  Bruce Powelson seconded.  

Motion Carried 5-0. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 

Nuisance/Noise Ordinance Review – requested by Township Board 
 

The Planning Commission members discussed materials submitted in the April package and amendments to the 

text. 
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Any suggestions for amendments are to be emailed to Bob Hanvey for the July Planning Commission package. 

 
Master Plan update 

 
Someone from the Planning Commission will have to attend a Board of Trustees meeting to request permission to 

have Carlisle/Wortman update the Master Plan. 

 
NEW BUSINESS 

 
No new business was discussed. 

 
CALL TO THE PUBLIC 

  

Larry Grunn opened the call to the public. 
 

Annette told the Planning Commission members that Charlie Decator would like to have the Land Division General 
Ordinance amended to address land divisions that create non-conforming structures. 

 

Cheryl Range said she would like to thank Annette for her years of service and for all of the guidance and advice 
she’s provided to the Planning Commission members. 

 
Larry Grunn closed the call to the public. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 

 

Cheryl Range motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:50 p.m.  Claire Stevens seconded.  Motion Carried 5-0. 


